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iPlan Ahead 
 

February 
 
6th: Meeker PTA Family Skate 
Night @ Tiffanyôs, 5 - 7 pm 
 

10th: Meeker PTA Board Meet-
ing @ Meeker library, 7 - 8 pm 
 

16th-18th: Mid-Winter Break 
(No school) 
 

20th: Dress-up Day (College) 
and Spirit Assembly @ Meeker 
Gym, 9:30 am 
 

20th: Freaky Friday @ Meeker 
Gym, 5:45 - 8:10 pm 
 

25th: Meeker STEM Night @ 
Meeker Gym, 6 pm 
 

March 
 

3rd-5th: Conferences (Early 
release) 
 

10th: Meeker PTA General 
Membership Meeting (7 pm) and 
Meeker PTA Board Meeting  
(8 pm) @ Meeker library 
 

18th: Puyallup PTA Council 
Training @ Meeker library, 6:30 - 
8:30 pm 
 

19th: Meeker PTA Family Movie 
Night @ Meeker Gym, 6:30 pm 
 

20th: Wacky-Tacky Dress Day 
and Spirit Assembly @ Meeker 
Gym, 9:30 am 
 

30th-4/3rd: Spring Break (No 
school) 
 
 For more information, check our 
website @ meekerpta.com and  

 

iCan Act: Meeker PTA Hosts Missoula Childrenõs Theatre 
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2014 Was h in g ton  S ta te  PTA Ou ts tan d in g  Loca l  Un i t 

Meeker PTA is thrilled to have brought back Missoula Children's Theatre 
again this year! More than 60 Meeker Eagles participated in a full-scale 
musical production of ñThe Pied Piper,ò which was performed twice on 
Saturday, January 31st. Two professional actor-directors spent the entire 
week at Meeker, starting with auditions on Monday, and ending with striking 
the set on Saturday night before they headed off to their next engagement. 
 
This fabulous introduction to musical theatre and firsthand exposure to 
high-quality instructors is often the first time these students have 
participated in any sort of performing 

arts. Along with the art docent program and Reflections, this is one of 
the ways Meeker PTA is helping expose our students to the arts.  
 
This is the second year that Meeker PTA has contracted with 
Missoula Childrenôs Theatre to offer their award-winning residency at 
our school. Last yearôs MCT production of ñRapunzelò was the first 
time Missoula Childrenôs Theatre has visited Meeker Elementary. 
 
Whatõs so great about Missoula Childrenõs Theatre? 
Throughout its 40 year existence, the Missoula Childrenôs Theatre 
International Tour has fostered developmental life skills in more than 
a million kids. Just this year, they will work with 65,000 children in 
more than 1,200 communities in all 50 states and 17 countries. They 
are the largest childrenôs theatre touring company in the world. 
 
How much did it cost? 
The MCT residency fee was $2,700, along with other incidental costs. 
Because Meeker PTA is a non-profit organization that relies on 
fundraising to provide enrichment opportunities for our students, there 
was an admission fee charged for the shows to help offset, although 
certainly not cover, 
the funding that 
Meeker PTA provided 
for this program. 

THE REVIEWS ARE IN! 
 

ñEveryone involved did such a 
wonderful job! For only having a 
week to put it all together, memo-
rize lines and songs and deliver 
two amazing performances!! The 

students were wonderful, especially 
my little Rat!!ò - Meeker PTA Mem-

ber Jessica Conner-Ellis 

 

ñWell done! They all worked so 
hard in such a short time and 
pulled off an amazing show!ò - 
Meeker PTA member Devon 

Seaburg 

 

ñWe loved how each child was a 
star! You could feel their pride and 
joy for a job well done, too!ò - 
Meeker PTA Board Member 

Yvonne Shindle 

 

ñGreatly impressed by the chil-
drenôs quick study of the lines and 
music. MCT provided a great set 
and music and overall job well 
done getting the kids ready!ò - 

Meeker PTA member Leslie Yake 
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Watch DOGS is a 
national program 
to get fathers, 
grandfathers, and 
father figures 
involved in their 
child's school. If 

you are interested in spending some time being 
a hero at Meeker, sign up in our school of-
fice. See Elizabeth in the office to complete a 
PSD background form and sign-up form. If you 
have questions please email 
ptameeker@yahoo.com. WOOF! 

iMentor: WatchDOGS 

  iLead: 2014-2015 Meeker PTA Board of Directors 
You can contact any board member through our website at meekerpta.com, the Meeker PTA Facebook page or email @ 

meekerpta@yahoo.com. 

Megan 

President 

iScream for Ice Cream 
Six Classes Hit Target, Others Edge Closer 

 
If you're walking around Meeker one afternoon and hear strange music wafting down the 
halls, you may very well find yourself face-to-face with a group of sunglasses-clad, 
briefcase-carrying volunteers all talking on the phone and marching down the hall to the 
beat of the music. Do not fear! This is not your overworked brain playing tricks on you. It's 
the Meeker PTA iScream Party Patrol!  
 
Each class that achieves 100% PTA membership is treated to a surprise iScream party. 
It's a surprise in that the students have no idea when it's 
coming (although the teachers are given a heads-up). 
It's an "iScream" party to tie in with our iPhone 
membership theme this year. When the party patrol 
barges into your classroom, they come bearing gifts of 
ice cream, chocolate sauce, whipped cream, and 
sprinkles! They even have alternative treats for those 
students with food sensitivities. 
 
100% PTA membership means that there are at least as many PTA members as there are 
students in the class. It does NOT mean that every student in the class has to have their 
parent sign up. Some students may have both of their parents sign up, or even 
grandparents and neighbors join, which makes up for those families that choose not to 
join. Furthermore, because Meeker PTA is well-known among PTAs in the state of 
Washington, there are many high-level PTA leaders who join our PTA as a sign of 
support, and the credits for those memberships are spread among the classrooms, too. 
 
One of the great parts about our iScream parties are that theyôre NOT a contest but an 
incentive program. That means that every class in school can earn their own iScream 
party! Since Mrs. Beckõs class was the first to achieve 100%, weôve had five more 
classes hit that magic number. Mrs. Whittingslow's class, Ms. Wolff's class, Mrs. 
Field's class, Mrs. McCoyõs class, and Mrs. Hiebõs class have all celebrated 100% 
PTA membership with their own iScream party, too (or are anxiously awaiting their turn)! 
Who will be next? 

How many more members does your class need to earn an iScream party? 
 

Need ONE more member: Jones, Kindle, Medina, Power 
Need TWO more members: Casello, Franks, Yanasak 

Need SIX more members: Kreuger, Potis 
Needs SEVEN more members: Loucks 

Needs NINE more members: Keen 
Needs TEN more members: Apostle 

Needs ELEVEN more members: Salisbury 

Yvonne 

Events 

Kelli 

Membership 

Sue 

Programs 

Corey 

Programs 

Carianne 

Secretary 

Sharon 

Volunteers 

Rebekah 

Fundraising 

David 

Legislative 

Kelly 

Treasurer 

iHelp: Volunteers Needed 

Whether you have a couple of free hours or 
want to change the world, Meeker PTA has a 
volunteer gig for 
you! For all of 
these positions, 
NO EXPERIENCE 
IS NEEDED. If you 
can help or just 
have some ques-
tions, please 
email ptameeker@yahoo.com or contact us 
through our Facebook page or Sharon Hedman 

through meekerpta.com. 

 

Upcoming events that you can help with: 

Freaky Friday 

Meeker Munchies 

Movie Night 

Staff Appreciation Week 

Muffins for Moms 

Field Day 

Junior Achievement Biztown 

Donuts with Dad 
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Do you like what PTA does? Ever want to help out a little more at our 
events? Have a great new way to do things?? Then weôve got the 
spot for you!! Join us on the 2015 - 2016 Meeker Elementary PTA 
Board of Directors!! The Nominating Committee is looking for awe-
some people like YOU!! When you get our nomination form, pick the perfect position 
for you and turn in the form.  Nominations will be voted on at our next general mem-
bership meeting in March.  Weôd love for you to join us in all the crazy fun next 

iCould Do That: Nominating Committee  

iPlay: Upcoming Family Fun 

 
Meeker PTA has several fun family nights planned 
over the next couple of months. These are a great 
way to spend quality time with your family at little to 
no cost. You donôt have to plan anything or worry 
about whether your kids are having fun. Weôve taken 
care of that for you! We invite you and your family to 
be an active part of the Meeker community: 

Friday, February 6th 
Skate Night @ Tiffanyôs Skate Inn, 5:00 - 7:00 pm 

 
Friday, February 20th 

Freaky Friday @ Meeker Elementary, 5:45 - 8:10 pm 
 

Thursday, March 19th 
Movie Night @ Meeker Gym, 6:30 pm 

 iEarn: Box Tops and Soup Labels Bring in Big Money 
We just received this check from Box Tops for Education! That is A LOT of box tops! Thank you to everyone who has sent in their soup labels and 
box tops. Funds like this enable your PTA to provide more enrichment opportunities for our students...so keep those box tops coming! Questions? 
Email ptameeker@yahoo.com. 

Clip both of these and send 
them to school with your child! 

iAdvocate: New Crosswalk Under Construction 
 

You may have noticed the beginnings of a 
construction project on 5th Street near our 
schoolôs main entrance. What is going on? The 
state is putting in a new and improved crosswalk! 
 
This street is very busy and is a challenge to 
cross. After several near misses and many cars 
that continually fail to yield to pedestrians, 

Meeker PTA member Amy Schweim had reached her limit! Because of her 
persistence in advocating to the Puyallup City Council, an upgraded crosswalk will 
be installed to help keep Meeker families safe! 

 iSwitch: Freaky Friday is Back! 
 
Last year, Meeker PTA held its "Freaky Friday" event in conjunction with National PTA's "Take 
Your Family to School" Week, which is celebrated each February to honor the founding of PTA. 
This year, your PTA is again partnering with the amazing staff at Meeker to host "Freaky Friday" on 
Friday, February 20th (during National PTA's "Take Your Family to School" Week). 
 
The concept of ñFreaky Fridayò comes from the movie of the same name, and the premise is 
simple: parents and students will trade places for the night! Students will guide their parents 
through daily school activities such as lining up outside before the bell, getting ñhot lunch,ò taking 
AR tests, and being rewarded with ñGotchaò slips. What better way for parents to truly understand 
their childôs educational experience, and how best to support it? 
 
In December, we received word that National PTA wants to help keep this innovative program 
going! Meeker PTA was selected as one of 50 PTAs nationwide to receive a $1,000 "Take Your 
Family to School" Week grant, along with an event toolkit and lots of goodies for our families! This 
grant money will enable us to once again purchase a full dinner for all of the families in attendance! 
 
Mark your calendars for Friday, February 20th and watch for more information coming home with 
students very soon! 
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Come get your Meeker Munchies! 
Popcorn and snacks are available for all 
grades to purchase at recess each 
Friday. 
 
Donôt forget that students can save 
money by purchasing $5.00 Meeker 
Munchies punch cards, which are available on Fridays at the 
Meeker Munchies table. 
 
Meeker Munchies volunteers are needed! This is an easy, 
casual way to volunteer at school and interact with lots of kids! 
To find out more, contact Meeker Munchies Chairperson Angie 
Beardsley at 253.229.6793 or email  
beardsleysinblighty@yahoo.com. 

The Klein family in Olympia for 

Washington State PTA Focus Day 

iEat: Meeker Munchies 

iFocus: Meeker PTA Goes to Focus Day 
WSPTA Focus Day a Big Success, Meeker PTA Well Represented 

 
In addition to celebrating the incredible legacy of Martin Luther King, Jr., January 19th also was Washington State PTA's annual Focus Day in 
Olympia. Each year on Focus Day, PTA members and their families gather at the state capital to rally for education, meet with legislators about 
issues important to PTA at the state and local level, and make sure that our elected officials are "focused" on education for this legislative 
session. 
 
This year, hundreds of PTA members came from all over the state, and many children participated since it was a school holiday. There was a 
rally on the capital steps, where numerous state officials and state PTA leaders spoke to the assembly about their intentions to seek full funding 
of McCleary and bring Washington's education system on par with other states. In addition, there were activities for children, including face 
painting, coloring, and crafts. 
 

Several Meeker PTA leaders took part in Focus Day to advocate for 
Meeker students, staff, and families. David Berg, Sue Foster, Megan 
Klein, Corey L, and their children took part in the rally and stopped by the 
offices of legislators, including Senator Bruce Dammeier. 
 
One of the rally speakers was Washington State Superintendent of Public 
Instruction Randy Dorn, who has oversight of all public schools in the state 
of Washington. While in Olympia, Meeker PTA leaders learned that Randy 
Dorn was a Meeker Eagle! He attended Meeker Elementary from 
kindergarten through sixth grade and lived just three blocks from the 
school. To show his support for his alma mater, Superintendent Dorn 
pledged to become a member of Meeker PTA! 

 The Berg family on the capital steps 

iRide: Fundraising Limo to Lunch Ride 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Thirty Meeker students earned the ride of a lifetime: a ride in a 
limosine and a pizza lunch provided as a prize package from Cher-
rydale Farms, Meeker PTAôs fall catalog fundraiser company. Stu-
dents earned the limo to lunch ride by selling a minimum of 20 
items from the Cherrydale catalog. 
 
For their special day, the limo picked them up at school during 
their regular lunch time, took them on a quick drive around Puyal-
lup, and then dropped them off at Pizza Hut, where Meeker PTA 
volunteers were waiting to dish up pizza and sode for the fundrais-
ing superstars. After lunch, students returned to the limo for the 
ride back to school. 
 
Thank you to everyone 
for supporting the PTAôs 
fundraising efforts! 
 
 
 
 

iHad No Idea: PTA Trivia 
 

This year, Meeker PTA has: 
 
(a) Provided $200 to every classroom teacher to purchase supplies 
(b) Purchased new rugs for the kindergarten classrooms 
(c) Funded the M & M Club and safety patrol parties 
(d) Been the only source of field trip funding  
(e) All of the above 
 
If you answered (e), you are correct! Meeker PTA has done all of the 
above...and a lot more! 
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